
Safe of New tAtxUo 

• . S. JOHNNY WALKCR 
COMMISSIONER 

P. O. BOX 7»1 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 

January 17, 1962 

Union Oil Company of California 
619 W. Texas 
Midland, Texas 

Attention: Mr. G. W. Coombes 

Dear Mr. Coombes: 

In reply to your letter of January 8, 1962, we have 
no objection to your proposed plan for off-lease 
storage of the production from your State "C" No. 1-28 
well, which •totage w i l l be located in the SW%NW% of 
Section 33, T. 15 S., R. 32 E. 

We note that State Lease No. CK5-5937, where the State 
"C" No. 1-28 well i s located i s heloT of record by the 
Cabot Carbon Company, however, we are assuming that 
you control this property, through a farmout agreement. 

I f there i s any further information you desire, please 
let us know. 

Yours very truly, 

E. S. JOHNNY WALKER 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

Ted Bilberry, Supervisor 
Oil and Gas Division 
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